No.	



United Independent School District AGENDA ACTION ITEM

TOPIC:Donations			
SUBMITTED BY: Roberto J. Santos of Superintendent			
APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:			
DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: March 22, 2012			
RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that the Board of Trustees graciously accept the following, donation(s) and this will be attached to minutes.			
 The following are donations over \$1000 Salinas Elementary School Cheerleaders received a donation of \$6,780.73 from Salinas Elementary Cheer Parents. Zaffirini Elementary School received a donation of \$1,000.00 from H.E.B. 			
The following are donations under \$1000 1. United South High School ROTC received a donation of \$100.00 from NRP Holdings, LLC. 2. United South High School ROTC received a donation of \$500.00 from Society of Martha Washington. 3. United South High School ROTC received a donation of \$300.00 from W.B.C.A., Inc. 4. United South High School ROTC received a donation of \$600.00 from W.B.C.A., Inc. 5. United South High School ROTC received a donation of \$200.00 from Princess Pocahontas Council. 6. United South High School ROTC received a donation of \$350.00 from Laredo Chapter I.G.N.C. 7. L.B.J. High School "Friends of the Library" received a donation of \$202.00 from LBJ Teachers. 8. L.B.J. High School Cheerleaders received a donation of \$50.00 from Escamilla Used Cars. 9. L.B.J. High School Band received a donation of \$200.00 from the City of Laredo. 10. Col. Santos Benavides Elementary School Student Activity Club received a donation of \$100.00 from Roberto and Carmen Santos.			
Grand Total: \$ 10,382.73			
RATIONALE: Enclosed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations.			
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: No Budget Impact			

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in compliance and in accordance with Board Policy CDC: Other Revenues, Grants from Private Sources



Roberto Santos Superintendent

MEMORANDUM

To:

Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent

From:

Abraham Rodriguez III, Principal a sy the

Subject:

O. Salinas Elementary Cheerleaders

Date:

February 14, 2012

Octavio Salinas Elementary has received the following donation.

O. Salinas Cheer Parents \$6780.73

We respectfully request that this donation be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval. Ms. Jennifer Brown, Sponsor and her squad will be using this monies for the lodging at the Hyatt Place by the river walk for Cheer Power Competition in San Antonio at the Alamo Dome February 17th and 18th 2012. Ms. Angie Lopez cheer parent was the organizer for this contribution. If you have any questions she can be reached at (956) 285-2425. Thank you.



02-21-12A09:34 RCVD



O. Salinas Cheer parents

O. Salinas Elementary 1000 Century Dr Laredo, TX 78046

February 13, 2012

To whom it may concern:

The parents of this year's O. Salinas Elementary Cheer/Yell Leader squad in good faith wish to donate money to the squad for their hard work and dedication. Please find enclosed a cashier's check in the amount of \$6,377.00 and personal/business checks totaling \$403.73. The total amount being donated is \$6,780.73. The money generated will be used for the hotel accommodations at Hyatt in San Antonio for Cheer Power competition. If you have any questions feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Angle Lopez

(956) 285-2425

all Colyn # 2-14-12



Roberto J. Santos Superintendent

MEMO

TO:

Mr. Roberto J. Santos

Superintendent

FROM:

Claudia Y. Benavides

Principal

aft

REF:

Acceptance of Donation

DATE:

March 6, 2012

We are pleased to inform you of the following donation by:

H.E.B.

\$1,000.00

Please place this item on the next Board Meeting agenda for approval of acceptance by the Board of Trustees.

Thank You.



Roberto J. Santos Superintendent

	r
ш	ο.

Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent

From:

David R. Canales, Principal

Subject:

Donation

Date:

March 1, 2012

The United South High School R.O.T.C. Group has received the following donation:

NRP Holdings, LLC.....\$ 100.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by the board.

The United South High School R.O.T.C. Group is very appreciative to the above-mentioned organization for the generous donation.





Roberto J. Santos Superintendent

To:

Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent

From:

David R. Canales, Principal

Subject:

Donation

Date:

February 22, 2012

The United South High School R.O.T.C. Group has received the following donations:

Society of Martha Washington	\$ 500.00
W.B.C.A., Inc	\$ 300.00
W.B.C.A., Inc	\$ 600.00

We respectfully request that these items be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by the board.

The United South High School R.O.T.C. Group is very appreciative to the above-mentioned organizations for the generous donations.





Roberto J. Santos Superintendent

To:

Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent

From:

David R. Canales, Principal

Subject:

Donation

Date:

February 15, 2012

The United South High School R.O.T.C. Color Guard has received the following donation:

Princess Pocahontas Council.....\$ 200.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by the board.

The United South High School R.O.T.C. Color Guard is very appreciative to the above-mentioned organization for the generous donation.

02-21-12A09:34 RCVD





Roberto J. Santos Superintendent

To:

Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent

From:

David R. Canales, Principal

Subject:

Donation

Date:

February 6, 2012

The United South High School R.O.T.C. Color Guard has received the following donation:

Laredo Chapter I.G.N.C....\$ 350.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by the board.

The United South High School R.O.T.C. Color Guard is very appreciative to the above-mentioned organization for the generous donation.





Roberto J Santos Superintendent

To:

Roberto J Santos, Superintendent

From: Maggie Martinez, Principal on . M

Date: 2-16-2012

Re:

Donations

We would like to acknowledge the generous donations given to Lyndon B Johnson High School. We respectfully request that these items be placed on the agenda for the next board meeting for approval:

LBJ teachers for donating a total of \$202.00 for the Friends of the Library

Escamilla Used Cars for donating \$50.00 to the LBJ Cheerleaders

The City of Laredo for donating \$200.00 to the LBJ Band

Lyndon B Johnson High School would like to thank the mentioned organizations for their generosity and their support of our students at LBJ HS.

Thank you.



Memorandum

To: Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent

From: Dr. Myrtha Villarreal, Principal

Date: 2/8/2012

Re: Donations

Colonel Santos Benavides School Student Activity Club has received the following donations during the month of February:

Roberto & Carmen Santos – \$100.00 Donation for 3rd Grade Field Trip

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by the board.

Colonel Santos Benavides School Student Activity Club and Campus Activity Club greatly appreciate the above-mentioned organization for their generous and attentive donation.

Attachment